September 2012
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I would like to take this opportunity to tell you about myself and how thrilled I am to get to know and work with your child this school year. My name is Jenna Lepkowski, and I am an intern from Michigan State University. I recently received my Bachelor’s degree in elementary education with a focus in mathematics and urban education from the College of Education at MSU. I will be working with Mrs. Moritz this year to gain experience and better my teaching practices so that I can become an exceptional teacher. It is an honor to be working with this class this year, and I am extremely excited to not only teach your child but also learn from them. 
Throughout my years at MSU, I have had several opportunities to work in Lansing Public Schools observing and teaching lessons in first and fifth grade classrooms. This past summer, I completed a fellowship in Detroit Public Schools teaching summer school for a fourth grade class. I believe that these experiences have prepared me well for the upcoming year and am confident that I will continue to thrive in your child’s class. 

I grew up in Macomb Township in the Metro-Detroit area and attended all of my grade school in the Utica Community School District. While growing up, I was involved in several activities, including soccer, basketball and piano, but my passion was volleyball. I hope to have the chance to also get involved in some of the great activities that they provide at Mt. Hope, as well.
As a teacher, the most important thing I want my students to know is that I am always here for them. No matter what the circumstances are, I will always listen and do my best to assure that everyone feels comfortable. I want to get to know my students and their families to maximize each child’s quality of learning. I want children to be excited to come to school and learn, and I do this by engaging students in active learning and bringing outside experiences into the classroom that students can relate to. Another goal I have is not just for my students to learn, but as a professional educator, I need to keep learning as well. Through professional development and continued experience in the classroom, I believe that I will keep improving, so that I can give each and every child the education that they deserve. 

If you ever have any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to email me at lepkows2@gmail.com. I am also available to meet before and after school. Teaching is my passion, and I love every second of spending time with children and knowing that I am making a difference. I look forward to starting off this new year with you and your child!

Thank You,

Jenna Lepkowski
